## **Julie Enea**

**Subject:** FW: Lafayette Park Hotel & Spa

Begin forwarded message:

From: Nick Bozych <nbozych@lafayetteparkhotel.com>

Subject: Lafayette Park Hotel & Spa Date: June 2, 2020 at 3:20:28 PM PDT

To: "Candace.Andersen@bos.cccounty.us" < Candace.Andersen@bos.cccounty.us >

Dear Supervisor Anderson,

We have been monitoring the COVID-19 situation around the clock and we remain steadfast in our commitment to keeping our guests, associates and community as safe and healthy as possible during this unprecedented time. We know that there is uncertainty surrounding how the situation will continue to unfold, but you can be certain that our priority will always be caring for our guests. Given the conditions that we are confronted with, do you have any idea when you will be allowing hotels to re-open in Contra Costa County? I'm hoping you can give some sort of indication so I can start targeting a re-emergence plan. With 180 people laid off from this property since March 20<sup>th</sup>, I'm sure some of them would like to start to get their life back. Any information would be helpful.

I hope you and your family are healthy, and doing well.

Sincerely,

Nick



## **NICK BOZYCH**

Managing Director

Nbozych@lafayetteparkhotel.com
P: 925-299-4330
3287 Mount Diablo Boulevard | Lafayette, CA 94549
lafayetteparkhotel.com